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Given the resources the government is providing to get this project going and the release from
responsibility being promised, the number of affordable units and the formula for calculating
affordable rentals and condos needs to be spelled out. The percent of affordable units listed in the
executive summary does not seem to match what is in the 45 page document. Also, it feels like it
needs to be much clear about control of water runoff and air contamination during cleanup and
construction. We should not have to dig into the RCWs listed in order to understand what is being
promised. Given there is a healthcare facility, a school, and apartment buildings right there in
addition to a community garden to the south west and a large park to the east where the water seems
to flow, much more information should be spelled out for how the cleanup process will carried out
to keep us all safe. 

Finally, I agree wholeheartedly with the previous commenter that Somali language and outreach at
minimum needs to be provided. There is a whole apartment building directly across the street of
Afghan refugees who should also have materials provided to them in Dari. And are you sure you
have translated the Chinese into the most common dialect of Chinese spoken by residents in the
area? Are you using Seattle housing authority data to determine the languages needed to adequately
garner public comment? 


